
Memorandum 

 

To: Jay Gatrell, VPAA and Provost  

From: Mark Kattenbraker, KSR Chair 

CC: John Storsved, Dean, CHHS 

Date: September 2, 2022 

Subject: BS in Athletic Training program closure 

 

This memo confirms the BS in Athletic Training program in the Kinesiology, Sport, and Recreation 

Department has ended, effective May 2022. Please make note of this change with respect to all things 

related to program assessment.  


